February 2017

Our first event for 2017 is to be held on Thursday 16™ February at His Majesty’s Theatre, from 6pm —
8pm.

It’s the WAAPA Classical Voice Showcase.
And we’re meeting in our favourite venue, the Wesfarmers Puccini Room.

Last year this was one of our most successful evenings so we're bringing it to you again this year. The
event will follow the same format but there will be different singers and different music.

If you were at Opera in the Park at the weekend you will have seen one of the performers from last
year’s WAAPA Showcase, Louis Hurley, performing at Opera in the Park in the Opera Chorus.

The poster with details is attached. Its 6-8pm Thursday 16". We look forward to seeing you.

My apologies for the late notice but we hope you will come. It promises to be a delightful evening with
these young singers.



